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June 21st, 2024 

 

Please be informed that the Ship-to-Shore Gantry Crane #2 on Berth #5 will be taken out of service 

to undergo scheduled maintenance work from June 25th, 2024 to June 30th, 2024.  

 

During this time, Gantry Crane #1 will be available for continued operations on Berth #5 and where 

necessary, a Mobile Harbour Crane will also be utilised to supplement the operations. 

 

If further information is required, the undermentioned departments or persons can be contacted as 

follows: 

 

Department/Personnel Main Line 

(636-2201) 

Direct Line/ 

Mobile 

E-mail 

 

ATOS Office Ext. 2003, 2049 - atos@plipdeco.com 

Planning Office Ext. 2022, 2023, 

2025, 2008 

- tos_agents@plipdeco.com 

 

Terminal Operations 

Supervisor 

Ext. 2002 387-2130 aalexander@plipdeco.com 

 

Manager, Planning  Ext. 2020 397-3174 dmahase@plipdeco.com 

Manager, Cargo Handling Ext. 2000 397-3158 cduncan@plipdeco.com 

 

We thank you for your patience and understanding and do apologise for any inconvenience which 

may be caused. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 
NOTICE 16-2024:  Repairs to Ship-to-Shore Gantry Crane #2 at the Port of Point Lisas 

 


